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Mrs. Larry J. Ellefson, President 
Leaque of Women Voters of Wisconsin 

Rapids Area 
3930 Brookwood Lane 
Wisconsin Rapids, Wisconsin 54494 

Dear Mrs. Ellefson: 

Thank you for your Tetter of June 21, 1973, requesting information 
on applications which the Atomic Energy Commission has received to 
construct nuclear power plants in south or central Wisconsin.  

The Atomic Energy Commission has not received an application for a construction permit for a nuclear power plant to be built in the 
State of Wisconsin since August 1967. Since that time, the 
Commission has licensed the following plants for operation: 

1. Dairyland Power Cooperative's LACROSSE Nuclear Plant 
located south of Genoa, Wisconsin, was licensed to 
operate in 1967, Provisional Operating License 
No. DPRA-5 later superseded by DPRA-6 issued October 1969.  

2. Wisconsin Electric Power Company and Wisconsin Michigan 
Power Company's Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units I and 2, 
located at the Town of Two Creeks, Wisconsin, was licensed 
(License No. DPR-24 and DPR-27) to operate at full power 
in May 1973 and March 1973, respectively.  

In addition, a Construction Permit CPPR-50, was issued on August 6, 1968, 
to the Wisconsin Public Service Corporation, for its Kewaunee Nuclear 
Plant, located at the Town of Carlton, Wisconsin. A notice of hearing
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on the Facility Operating License for Kewaunee was published in the 

Federal Register on October 6, 1972 (37 F.R. 21200). The initial 
session of the evidentiary hearings convened on February 7, 1973.  
The hearings have now recessed and are expected to reconvene some 
time later this year.  

By copy of this letter, we are inforning our Office of the Secretary 
of your request to be placed on the mailing list to receive .information 
on hearings on environmental matters for plants located in the State 
of Wisconsin.  

I trust the above information will be helpful to you.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by Denie[R. Muller 

Daniel R. Muller, Assistant Director 
for Environmental- Projects 

-Directorate of Licensing

cc: Mrs. Charles Gladhill, Chairman 
Power Plant Study Committee 
Leaque of Women Voters of Wisconsin 

Rapids Area 
3930 Brookwood Lane 
Wisconsin Rapids, Wisconsin 54494 

Office of the Secretary
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